
Kirstenbosch Botanical Gardens - Western 
Cape Outing - September 2021 

 

This informal meet was simply fantastic! It was the very first meet up for YWP members in the 

Western Cape. We went to Kirstenbosch National Botanical Gardens here in Cape Town and it 
was really awesome to meet group members in person. We had some great bird sightings 
including bronze mannikins, a male chaffinch (!) and a really really up-close encounter with some 
Egyptian geese (including small goslings)  
  
There was awesome mist on the mountains and we saw beautiful plantlife as well   
  
Overall we had a really good time!  Here are some pics! 

 


